
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  C. Michelle Piskulich, Associate Provost   

 

FROM: Dr. Gwendolyn Thompson McMillon, Chairperson  

Senate Budget Review Committee 

 

SUBJECT: Graphic Design Proposal 

 

DATE:  January 5, 2012 

 

The Senate Budget Review Committee has carefully reviewed the Bachelor of Arts Degree in 

Graphic Design proposal, and it is our unanimous opinion that the budget portion of the proposal 

is complete, and thus the SBRC recommends that it be approved as proposed. 

 

The Senate Budget Review Committee was initially concerned about space limitations and a 

dependency on part-time faculty; however, our concerns were adequately addressed.  

 

Based on the information provided in the Graphic Design proposal, letters, and other information 

forwarded to the SBRC, we believe that the program will make valuable contributions to 

Oakland University’s quest to remain competitive in our technological age.  

 

 


